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SUFFOLK COUNTY COMMUNITY COLLEGE PRESENTS THE NUTCRACKER 

BALLET ON THE MICHAEL J. GRANT CAMPUS ON NOVEMBER 28, 2010 

 

Selden, NY –The Theatres at Suffolk County Community College will present The Nutcracker 

Ballet in the Van Nostrand Theatre on the Michael J. Grant Campus in Brentwood on November 

28, 2010 at 3:00 p.m.   

 

The New York Theatre Ballet’s beautiful and abbreviated production is a great way to introduce 

children to this holiday classic and the perfect way to begin the holiday season. This beautiful 

professional production is suitable for the entire family.  General Admission is $10.00.  SCCC 

students with current I.D. are entitled to one free ticket.  For more information, please call the Van 

Nostrand Box Office at 631-851-6589. 

 

About Suffolk County Community College 

Suffolk County Community College (SCCC) is the largest community college in the State 

University of New York (SUNY) system, enrolling approximately 25,000 students at its three 

campuses in Selden, Brentwood and Riverhead. SCCC offers the Associate in Arts (A.A.), 

Associate in Science (A.S.), and Associate in Applied Science (A.A.S.) degrees, as well as a variety 

of certificate programs. Offering the lowest college tuition on Long Island, a highly respected 

Honors program, extensive extracurricular activities, championship athletic teams, and numerous 

unified transfer programs, SCCC is a first-choice college for Long Island students. Visit us online at 

www.sunysuffolk.edu. 
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